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The Local Government Boundary Commission for England has decided up on a 
future council size for Wiltshire Council of 98. 

A consultation on a pattern of electoral divisions for that council size will run from 28  
August 2019 to 5 November 2019. Any person or organisation can access the 
consultation portal and respond at this link. If you would like to make a submission 
please see the link to the briefing note below to assist you.  

Any proposals must align as closely as possible to an electorate size of 4291 per 
division (projected figures for 2024), reflect community identity, and provide 
convenient and effective local government. 

Wiltshire Council will be making a submission on a pattern of divisions, and 
welcomes any representations from any person or organization to assist it in 
preparing that submission. Any representations should be sent to 
committee@wiltshire.gov.uk 

For more detailed background information and next steps please see this briefing 
note. 

mailto:committee@wiltshire.gov.uk
https://consultation.lgbce.org.uk/node/14518
https://consultation.lgbce.org.uk/node/14518
mailto:committee@wiltshire.gov.uk
https://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/documents/s149466/BriefingNote366LGBCER.pdf
https://cms.wiltshire.gov.uk/documents/s149466/BriefingNote366LGBCER.pdf

